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January 9, 2023
Product Change Notice - X180T controller updates

Dear Valued Customer:

In order to provide a more uniform product we are updating our X180T to a version that accommodates five
holding tanks. The current version accommodates four holding tanks.

There are slight differences in installation between the current and new controllers:
« All tank inputs on the left side move up one space.
« In order to provide uniformity across all production lines, all of the reversing outputs on the right side
are opposite of the current version. (Extend on top and Retract on bottom now).

« New wiring diagrams will be provided.

The change will take place on a running basis, starting around Jan. 16.
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If you have any questions, please feel free to call me directly or your LCI representative. We value and
appreciate your business and partnership.

Sincerely,

Zachary Inbody
Sales Engineer
574.596.0040
zinbody@lcil.com

Frequently Asked Questions:

1.

g

Will a new part number be required? Yes, the current part number is 2020107939, the new part number is
2022074232. A new quote will be provided.

Does the price change for the item? No, there is no price change.

Is the new part wholly interchangeable with the previous version of the part? Yes, the controllers are
interchangeable as long as the new wiring diagram is followed for the current version.

Does the customer need to replace inventory? No, the change will take place on a running basis starting
around Jan. 16.



